
 

Dear Parents 

I start this week’s newsletter with the wonderful news that Mrs. Curnow our Vice Chair 

of Governors was named “Governor of the Year” at the Cornwall Teaching Awards last 

Friday. We are so proud of her and feel this is such recognition for her dedication to 

the school for many, many years. Governors are a very important part of the school and 

if you would like to see minutes of the meetings, a reminder they are on the school 

website.  

Next week our attention turns to the Year 6 as they sit their SATS tests. We wish 

them all the luck in the world and are sure they will do their very best. A reminder they 

will be having a SATS breakfast from Monday to Thursday next week starting at 8:30.  

Can I also remind all parents how important it is to get children in on time especially 

next week so we can minimise any disruption for the Year 6.  

Have a great weekend, 

 

Mr Gould  

Rugby – Well done to the team last week. 1 win, 2 draws and a loss. Superb effort – Mr. 

Williams was very proud.  

Sex and Relationships Education – a reminder Mrs. Law will be holding an information 

evening for parents on Thursday night at 6pm.  

New Class – so far one suggestion for the new class name.  Any others, please let me 

know asap.  

Assembly – as everyone should know we are having a real focus on aspirations this term 

linking into a very exciting project we are launching after half term. Thank you to Ted 

and Nancy’s mum for a great talk today about her role as a Barrister. Next week, we 

welcome an “Ironman” on Monday and Isaac and Reuben’s Dad to talk about and 

demonstrate his career as a chef on Friday. Very exciting.  

Personal Assistant Position - I am looking for a personal assistant with own transport 

to support my 14yr old daughter for 4hrs per week from 3.30 every Tuesday in 

Chacewater during term time and flexible hours during school holidays. Payment is 

£8/hr with most expenses paid depending on activities. A free enhanced DPS check will 



be necessary before hand. For further details please contact Vanessa Hawker 

email nessacooke@yahoo.co.uk 

 

School Gardening Stall – Any donations to the school gardening stall would be 

gratefully received. 

Head Lice – We have had some cases of head lice in school, please can you check and 

treat hair if necessary. 

School Uniform – Trophy Textiles will be in school on Friday 6th July at 3.30pm if you 

would like to purchase any school uniform. Reminder ties are compulsory in KS2 (apart 

from with summer dresses) 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – OAKS, YOUNG OAKS, BUDS & 

ACORNS  

Golden Award Winners 

 
Leo,Isabel,Leah,Isaac,Molly,Elizabeth,Kit,Oliver,Ewan,Jessica,Jimmy,Isabelle 

 

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

17th May  4pm Football match for girls v Devoran school  

14th May – 17th May  Y6 SATS  

18th May  Year 6 celebration  & Acorns Cake Sale 

21st May  Cornwall School games bowling  

22nd  May  Sex and Relationships Education KS 2  

Week commencing 28th May  HALF  TERM  

4th to 6th June  Barton Hall Camp  

8th June  World cup Art Day and Non uniform Day  

11th June  Phonics testing  

15th June  Parent Forum and Non uniform Day  

18th June  Transition morning whole school  

22nd June  Summer Fayre 2pm  

25 June  Transition morning whole school 

27th June  Sports Day  

29th June  Whole school summer Beach trip including beach clean  

3rd to 4th July  Year 6 Richard Lander  

4th July  Transition morning whole school  

6th July  Leavers Disco – Date Change 

13th July  Reports to parents  

Week of 16th July  Summer show Peter Pan  

20th July  Leavers Assembly 2pm  

Break up for Summer 

Thursday 6th September  Return to School  
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